
 

 

AHERA ANNUAL NOTIFICATION LETTER 

 

August 31, 2020 

 

To:   Parents/Guardians and Staff 

From:  Sharon Buge, Director of Finance 

Subject: AHERA Annual Notification 

 

Dear Parent, Guardian, Staff Member: 

In compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA)of 1986, this is to notify you 

that St. Dominic Academy has an approved Management Plan relating to the identification and location 

of asbestos containing materials. These plans are on file in the school business office and are available 

for your inspection. 

The most recent 6 month surveillance and inspection was conducted in June, 2020.  The last Three Year 

Inspection required by AHERA was completed in Apri,l 2018. Inspections are conducted by a certified 

inspector from Detail Associates, Inc. Maintenance of asbestos-containing materials is an ongoing 

program in this school.  Surveillance and other consulting activities are being performed by Detail 

Associates, a qualified asbestos management consultant retained by the school for assistance in these 

matters.  

At the current time, all asbestos materials in the school are intact and in good condition. If you have any 

questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 201-434-5938 ext 36. 

 


